
Been on campus? Tested positive? Tell us.
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If you have been on a Seneca campus within the past 10 days and you: 

test positive for COVID-19 

experience symptoms 

or are exposed to someone who tests positive ... we need to know.

Please email health@senecacollege.ca immediately. 

Do your part to keep yourself and our community safe against the spread of Omicron.
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